TEWIN MEMORIAL HALL 

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE
Minutes of Meeting held Wednesday, 21st February 2024
Present
Keith St Pier (Vice Chairman)  Geoff Whitbourn, Pat Fulford, Todd Canton, Linda Crawford
1.
Apologies

DL , John Ling 
2. 
Minutes of Previous Meeting

Minutes of the Meeting held on 17th January 2024 were accepted as a true record. 
3. 
Group Reports

Under Fives, Brownies and Rainbows


Nothing to report.



Parish Council
    
Nothing to report.


Friends of Tewin


Successful Senior citizens lunch. .

THACS



AGM 26th February. Tea party 8th March.

Screen on the Green

Previous screening 19th February. Next screening 18th March..
4. 
Sub Committee Reports 

    
Fabric

Nothing to report.

Health and Safety

Nothing to report.

Decorating

Nothing to report..
Fund Raising and Publicity

Next Jumble sales March 16th and October 5th.


Next book sale April 27th

Insurance
   
Nothing to report.

Terms and Conditions
   
Nothing to report.
5.
Treasurer’s Report

The meeting accepted the report of the treasurer..
6. 
Supporters Club






 February
 1st Prize (£47): Anne Hall, School Lane
 2nd Prize (£28): Ann Lee, Orchard Road
 3rd Prize (£9): Kay Adams, Orchard Road
 3rd Prize (£9): Rita Robbins, Harwood Close

7. 
Rentals

All in order.

8.
Asset Register, Time Line and Archive

More documents added to archive. Extra box purchased. We have confirmed that we have the originals of the Trust Deed and the Lease. 
9.
Any Other Business

John Hilary ( see John Hilary | Jewish Country Houses (ox.ac.uk) is interested in our Beit portraits and is visiting on 27th February.

Stuart Orton (CAB) is visiting on 26th February to discuss their scheme for installing laptops and phones for public access to CAB, although the committee considered that the hall was unlikely to be a suitable venue.

The committee agreed that it was time to get the hall floor inspected to see if a clean and lacquer was now appropriate. Previous work has been

2008 £2540 for full refurb


2010 £1200 for clean and lacquer


2013 £1370 for clean and lacquer


2017 £2987 for full refurb (this peeled off)


2020 £2520 for full refurb (new contractor)


There was a discussion about proposed changes to the Constitution in order to use it as our Governing Document which would then be suitable for submission to Hargeaves Lansdown in their Know Your Customer exercise. The Committee agreed to proceed by circulating the proposed changes to the trustees.
10. Date of Next Meeting:     
Wednesday  20th March 2024, at 7.30 pm

